Hayden Canyon Charter Dress Code FAQs
2024-2025

Q: Does HCC require students to follow a specific dress code?
A: Yes, all students are expected to be in clothing that meets the dress code guidelines with the exception of
approved alternative wear days as scheduled throughout the year.

Q: Can my student wear jeans to school?
A: Yes, but ONLY if they are black or khaki in color, and do not have any embellishments (decorative stitching,
jewels, etc). NO BLUE JEANS ARE PERMITTED.

Q: Where can | find a detailed document regarding the uniform policy?
A: On our website under the Parent Info tab: www.haydencanyoncharter.org/dress-code

Q: Are sweatshirts/sweaters allowed to be worn over the top of uniform shirts?
A: Yes, as long as they have a logo and are solid black, gray, blue, or green.

Q: Does outdoor gear need to be logoed?
A: No. Coats, jackets, snow pants, and winter hats do not need to be logoed, and may not be worn in the
classroom.

Q: Are hats allowed in the classroom?
A: Yes, as long as they have an HCC logo and are solid black, gray, blue, or green in color. Hats may be
purchased from one of our Vendors. Please see the Dress Code guidelines for more details.

Q: Is my student allowed to wear leggings to school?
A: Yes, but only under a skirt or shorts. Leggings may NOT be worn alone. Leggings must be solid black, white,
or navy only.

Q: Are there consequences for coming to school out of uniform?

A: Yes. Students will get a Uniform Violation slip for the first offense. If a second offense occurs, parents will be
notified and students may be required to change into appropriate attire. Continued offense will be handled in
accordance with HCC's discipline policy.

Q: My student doesn’t want to participate in Spirit week, are they able to wear anything they choose on those
days?

A: No. Students who choose not to participate in a themed day during spirit week must follow dress code
guidelines. In addition, students who are participating must wear dress code bottoms unless otherwise
specified for the Spirit week theme.



Q: Are Thursdays free dress days?

A: Only the last Thursday of the month is a free dress day. All other Thursdays students may wear Sassy gear or
dress in accordance with the dress code policy. Dress code bottoms must be worn on all but the last Thursday
of the month.

Please contact the HCC Office at (208) 477-1812 or at info@haydencanyoncharter.org with any questions or
concerns.




